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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washi>gton, DC 20555

Subject: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1 and No. 2
BV-1 Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
BV-2 Docket No. 50-412, License No. NPF-73
Request for Withholding Information from Public Disclosure

By NRC letter dated December 5, 1991 (TAC Nos. M82210 and
M82211), the NRC requested that updated affidavits be submitted for
the Westinghouse proprietary information provided by our July 12,
1991 letter. Accordingly, enclosed are four copies each of:

1. WCAP-13349, " Beaver Valley Unit 1 "88-02" Re-evaluation for
Vibration Induced Steam Generator Tube Fatigue."
(Proprietary)

2. WCAP-13350 " Beaver Valley Unit 1 "88-02" Re-evaluation for
Vibration Induced Steam Generator Tube Fatigue"
(Non-Proprietary)

3. W C. - P- 12141, Rev. 1 " Beaver Valley Unit 2 "88-02"
Re-evaluation for Tube Vibration Induced Fatigue."
trroprietary)

4. WCAP-12142, Rev. 1 " Beaver Valley Unit 2 "88-02"
Re-evaluation for Tube Vibration Induced Fatigue."
(Non-proprietary)

Also enclosed are Westinghouse authorization letters, CAW-93-450
and CAW-93-470, accompanying affidavits, Proprietary Information
Notices, and Copyright Notices.

As Items 1 and 3 contain information proprietary to Westinghouse
Electric Corporation, they are supported by affidavits signed by
Westinghouse, the owner of the information. The affidavits set forth i

the basis on which the information may be withheld from public
disclosure by the Commission and addresses with specificity the
considerations listed in paragraph (b) (4 ) of Section 2.790 of the
Commission's regulations.
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Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the information
which is proprietary to Westinghouse be withheld from public
disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Section 2.790 of _ the
Commission's regulations.

Correspondence with respect to the copyright or prcprietary r

aspects of the items listed above or the supporting Westinghouse
affidavits should reference CAW-97 45n or CAW-93-470 and should be
addressed to N.J. Liparulo, Manager of Nuclear Safety & Regulatory
Activities, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O. Box 355,
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230-0355.

The information enclosed is identical in content to the
information provided in our July 12, 1991 submittal, and is being
resubmitted in WCAP form along with the updated affidavits requested
by the December 5, 1991 NRC letter.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact
Mr. Brian F. Sepelak at 412-393-5282.

Sincerely,

b& syr' uk s'of
George S. Thomas

Enclosures

(w/o enclosures) <

cc: Mr. L. W. Rossbach, Sr. Resident Inspector- |
Mr. T. T. Martin, NRC Region I Administrator
Mr. G. E. Edison, Project Manager
Mr. M. L. Bowling (VEPCO)
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